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Wednesday 3rd April 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This won’t apply to all parents but unfortunately I must write to remind everyone of the rules on the school 

grounds. 

The Foundation outdoor classroom area is not a throughway from the infant school to the junior school or 

vice versa. The only parents who may access this area are those dropping off and picking up children from 

Leapfrog club. One reason for this rule is that the outdoor classroom stores a lot of the children’s equipment 

there, including their trikes- one of which was ridden out of the area across the junior playground and 

abandoned on the street by a child today. 

It has also been seen that a lot of children are still riding scooters and bikes on the playground including 

young children who do not attend Northern Parade. Please can you ensure your child walks their 

bike/scooter on the playground as it is a health and safety hazard for them to be riding these with so many 

people on the playground at drop off and pick up times. 

Please join together in keeping our playground a safe place for all of our children. A lot of our parents bring 

very small children onto the playground including babies in pushchairs so we must be respectful of each 

other by sticking to the rules. 

Thank you all for your cooperation and continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Wilson 
Executive Head 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

